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DONGARA DISTRICT HIGH SCHOOL, UPGRADING 

342. Hon MURRAY CRIDDLE to the Minister for Education and Training: 
Will the minister please provide details of the government’s financial and time frame commitments to upgrades 
and additions to building and infrastructure at Dongara District High School? 

Hon LJILJANNA RAVLICH replied: 
Was that question without notice? 

Hon Murray Criddle:  It is on notice. 

Hon LJILJANNA RAVLICH:  I am sorry, I have been under a bit of pressure today, as Hon Murray Criddle 
might have noticed.  One can only do so much with one’s limited time.  I thank the honourable member for some 
notice of this question. 

Dongara District High School is to benefit from the government’s $65 million Fixing Our Schools program with 
a $68 964 allocation for maintenance.  There are currently no other provisions for upgrades or additions to the 
school. 
 


